
Dear Carol
 
could you please let me know more about the White Stork project which neither my colleagues nor I have
heard or read about up to now. Also via Google I haven't found a source which would fit to our topic.
 
Regarding the mentioned ECOLOG report I'm afraid I can't deliver an English version. Unfortunately it is all
written in German. But I found out that this report was just one out of four which were assigned to show how
different institutes come to varying conclusions although they all have based their recommendations on the
same information. For some reasons the very critical ECOLOG report is very often quoted without regard to
the other three not so critical reports.
 
However, after all four reports were finished the Research Centre Jülich (http://www.emf-
risiko.de/sitemap_e.html) organized a discussion between all four involved authors. I have just spoken to Prof.
Wiedemann from Jülich who has a great experience in dealing with this issue and he agreed that I
may forward his below mentioned contact data to you:
 
Name: Dr. Peter M. Wiedemann
Nachname: Wiedemann
Vorname: Peter M.
Position: Head of Programme Group Humans, Enviroments+Technology
Firma: Forschungszentrum Jülich GmbH
 
Adresse geschäftlich: 52425  Jülich
Deutschland
 
 
E-Mail: p.m.wiedemann@fz-juelich.de
E-Mail-Anzeigename: Peter M. Wiedemann (p.m.wiedemann@fz-juelich.de)
 
Assistentin: u.kappertz@fz-juelich.de
 
Please get in touch with him as he will be able to provide you with all necessary data and if appropriate also
with a statement. If there is anything else I can do to support your information research please don't hesitate
to contact me.
Best regards
Thomas Barmüller
Director Europe, Middle East and Africa
Mobiles Manufacturers Forum
Mariahilfer Straße 37-39
1060 Vienna, Austria
www.mmfai.org
The information in this email is confidential and is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else
is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not read, use or disseminate the information. Any views
expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the
views of MMF.
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Dear Thomas
 
thank you very much for coming back to us so quickly, if as discussed you could send some information on
the peer review comments on the ECOLOG and the White Stork projects that would be much appreciated.
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Kind Regards
Carol Le Quesne
Scrutiny Officer
Telephone 01534 441074
Fax 01534 441077
 


